5/F., North Point Government Offices,

                                                      333 Java Road, North Point, 

                                         
         Hong Kong.


Dear webmaster

Re: Establish a Hyperlink to your Web Site

We, the Civil Service Training and Development Institute, are the central training agency for the Hong Kong Special Administrative Region Government running on non-profit making basis.

As we are developing an “Web-based Job Aids” titled “Quick Tips and Guidelines for Easy-to-use Web Services” to facilitate the learning of the serving civil servants, I am writing on behalf of the Institute to seek your agreement for us to establish a hyperlink to your web site or publish part of your content on our web site.

To facilitate your consideration, you are welcome to visit our site at www.info.gov.hk/cstdi/clc
Shall I do not hear from you by 31 Oct 2001, we would assume that you have no objection to our plan.

Thank you for your kind attention and cooperation.

Yours Sincerely,

Anthony YAU

Training and Development Officer,

Civil Service Training and Development Institute

